
Luanda: Ambassador Perisic meets with Ambassador Primo, Diplomatic Academy Director at the Angolan Foreign Ministry
Wednesday, 30 December 2020.

Serbian Ambassador to Angola Milos Perisic met with Ambassador José Primo, Director of the
Diplomatic Academy of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Angola, and discussed establishing
cooperation with the Diplomatic Academy of the Serbian Ministry of Foreign Affairs and signing
a memorandum of understanding between the two institutions.       It was noted in the talks that
the two countries are tied by a decades-long traditional friendship, while stressing in particular
the role played by Serbia in providing professional education to Angolans in the period that
followed after the country gained its independence.
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